/ ZYRA E RREGULLATORIT PER ENERGJI
REGULATORNI URED ZA ENERGLJU
ENERGY REGULATORY OFFICE

Monday, 09 March 2015

PRESS REALEASE

Publication of Consultative Papers on Maximum Allowed Revenue
(MAR) to be collected from retail tariffs of electricity for regulated
customers

Energy Regulatory Office (ERO) has published on its webpage www.ero-ks.org, the Consultative Papers

on Maximum Allowed Revenue (MAR) to be collected by the Public Electricity Supplier from retail tariffs
of electricity for regulated clients.

During the review of the Maximum Allowed Revenue, ERO has analyzed in detail all the costs of the
electricity system. Proposal for Maximum Allowed Revenue that will cover costs for public electricity
supply for the tariff year 2015 is in the amount of 256,730,101 EUR, which is higher by 1.72% compared
to the Maximum Allowed Revenue in 2014. Maximum Allowed Revenue in 2014, including extraordinary
review, were 252,389,459 EUR.

This means that the Public Electricity Supplier, depending on forecasted consumption for different
categories of customers will collect through tariffs the amount of 256,730,101 EUR, which covers all
costs of generation, transmission, distribution and supply of electricity up to the end customers.

Due to the complexity of the tariff process, it should be emphasized that this proposal for MAR does not
represent a decision on changing end customers retail tariffs. Accurate values of retail tariffs will be
known only after the approval by the Board of ERO, following the analysis of consumption forecasts
performed for each customer category and the time of that consumption.

Consultative Papers on Maximum Allowed Revenue have been published on the official ERO webpage
www.ero-ks.org. ERO invites all stakeholders to provide their comments on these documents by
23.03.2015. Comments may be sent via e-mail: info@ero-ks.org, titled: "Comments for ETR9", or via
postal address: “Dervish Rozhaja” Str., No 12, 10000 Prishtina, Kosovo.
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